
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING COVID-19 AND ITS IMPACT ON TRAVEL 

Please be advised that all travel information is subject to change anytime. 

 

All travelers should be aware that the health and security measures around COVID-19 may impact 
elements of your trip and influence the operation of some travel services. The state or country you 
reside in or travel to by air, sea, train, or car may all have strict requirements on travel to limit the 
spread of COVID-19. 

These requirements may include but are not limited to: 

Wearing masks at airports, while in flight, and when out in public * Active testing for COVID-19 that 
may include testing before permission is granted to board any flight or enter a country * Being able 
to show proof of health via formalized means (Certificate or similar)* Subject to screening on arrival 
at your destination country or any transit countries * Subject to quarantine periods in any country 
subject to screening results * Changing restrictions on sightseeing, due to closures or other public 
health concerns* Subject to limitation/restrictions on travel to the destination by your country of 
residence/citizenship * Possible compulsory quarantine on return to your country of 
residence/citizenship. 

COVID-19 is causing constant and ongoing changes in the above measures, and how an airline, 
airport, cruise line, or country chooses to deal with the threat of COVID-19 is constantly changing. 

It is the individual’s responsibility to keep themselves informed of all requirements concerning 
their trip and any COVID-19-based restrictions, and we suggest these are constantly monitored until 
departure, as they can change at any time. The same applies to any travel companions and all 
members who may be traveling. 

TP Enterprise Express Travel Agency is not liable for any loss due to failure to read and understand 
this information. The considerations included in this document may be critical to your upcoming trip. 

For more information, TP Enterprise Express Travel recommends consulting the US Government 
websites for any specific travel advisory details about you or your destination(s) 
https://travel.state.gov/content/travel.html 
https://www.cdc.gov/ 

 
Sincerely,  
TP Enterprise Express Travel Agency 

 

 

We are not responsible for errors, omissions, and changes to any of the above details 
provided by our company.  
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